
          
          
          
          

          
   
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are going to make a ‘super start’ to our Roald Dahl topic in Literacy and we would like 

the children to come in fancy dress as a Roald Dahl character -  donating 50p or £1 to 

support Roald Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity - on Thursday 13th September. 

 

We will be taking part in fun activities, hearing lots of Dahl stories to introduce our first 

Literacy topic in Year 4 and watching a live stream of the Roald Dahl show ... get ready to 

join in and have fun! 

 

The children can bring in their favourite Dahl book (please make sure their name is in it) to 

share with other pupils in the class.      

 

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask the class teacher. 

 

Many thanks, 

The Year 4 Team 

Orchards Junior School 
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